
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 February 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Mian Class -  staffing 
 
I write to advise you that Jahseen Foster has been signed off by the doctor and will not be in 
school again until the end of March. 
 
Nagina Pazir, the Higher Level Teaching Assistant, will lead the class during this time 
supported by me, as Head of Department. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Nagina, either by 
phone: 01628 513800 or by email: nagina.pazir@manorgreenschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Viktoria Kincses 
Head of Towards Independence 
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